
‭OASBO FIVE COUNTY CHAPTER‬
‭Cordially Invites You to Our‬

‭ANNUAL HOLIDAY‬
‭LUNCHEON‬

‭December 6, 2024‬
‭Noon Arrival‬

‭Lunch will be served at 12:30 pm‬
‭$25 for Members and Guests‬

‭Entertainment provided by Nordonia Local Schools‬

‭Gifts will be provided for all attendees‬

‭Cuyahoga Falls Sheraton Suites‬
‭1989 Front Street‬

‭Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio‬

‭For reservations, please RSVP to Kyle Kiffer on/before November 26, 2024 at:‬
‭fivecountyoasbo@gmail.com‬


